jL SuTtTon PLACE,

GUILDFDHD+

286th March, 1950

Arg. Agustin Basave, Esqg.,
Chief Editor,

"E1l Norte"

Monterrey,

MEXICO

Dear Sir,

In the Duke of Sutherland's
absence on the Continent, I have to
acknowledge and thank you for your
letter of the 1l7th March.

I will take an opportunity
of putting your letter before the
Duke immediately on his return.

Yours faithfully,




